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Hello,

I am writing you in regards to the notification the city of Burnaby has provided for the
upcoming public hearing involving 7828 Stanley Street. I have a few questions and concerns
about the city process.

It was previously explained that notices will be sent to properties within 30m radius of the
house, which works out to being 98.32 feet. I have confirmed several of my neighbours have
received the notification. My house, at 7795 Stanley Street, did not receive any such notice.
Can you please clarify why I did not receive the notice?

As for the City of Burnaby's 30 metres distance, where is the distance measured from? Also,
is there some degree of latitude, say if a property was 30.5 metres away would notification still
be provided? Or does the city have a hard cutoff at exactly 30 metres and nothing more?

Additionally, I would like to know the number of properties that were provided notices and
request a list of those addresses. This does not need to include any property owners names or
any other personal information, just residential addresses. I am concerned other property
owners may not receive proper notice and will miss their opportunity to appear before Mayor
and Council.

Finally, I would also like to ask if this notice of hearing has been published in the local paper.
The neighbourhood does not get physical copies of the Burnaby Now delivered anymore and
hasn't for some years and searching "notification of public hearing" on BurnabyNow.com
does not return any City of Burnaby notifications. And for reference my most recent search
of the Burnaby Now website on June 15, 2023 at 8:36 a.m. If possible, please provide me a
link to the public hearing notice.

Thank you,
Keith Bemister
7795 Stanley Street
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